Joanna Zimny

From: Joanna Zimny

Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 11:16 AM

To: lindalinda6798@gmail.com

Subject: appealed tax assessment for 1698 Thomas Ave

Good morning,
This email is to confirm that the appealed tax assessment for 1698 Thomas was continued to Legislative Hearing on
Tuesday, June 18, 2024 via phone between 9 am and 11 am. We will have a Mandarin interpreter on the line for your

hearing.

Thank you,
Joanna
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Zaoshang hao,

bén dianzi yéujian zhi zai queren 1698 Thomas de shuiwu pinggi shangsu yi yi 2024 nidn 6 yue 18 ri
xingqi'er shangwi 9 didn zhi 11 didn zhi jian tongguo dianhua jixu tijiao lifa tingzhéng hui. Wémen jiang

anpai yl ming putonghua kouyi yuan wei nin tigong tingzheng hui fawu.

Xiéxié ni,

gido anna



Joanna Zimny

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant
Legislative Hearing Office

Pronouns: she/her/hers
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